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Saturday 
October 5th 
8am - 3pm 

(First lap starts at 9:00am) 
 

Now available: 
Konstella Volunteer Signups 

 

Electronic Permission Slips  
 

Online and In-person Pledge 
Donation Forms 

 

September 13 
Pre-order Walk-a-thon 

Friends & Family T-Shirt 
Orders Due 

 

23 Days  
Until Walkathon 

2019! 

 
 

QUESTIONS? 
 

Contact a Chairperson: 
wvwat@googlegroups.com 

 
Katherine Liu 
Jill Mildenhall 

Linda Tsao 
Ume Ali 

Rajan Halade 

 

Seeking Walk-a-thon Volunteers 
Parents and teen volunteer sign-up sheets are now available on Konstella! 
Walk-a-thon is an all-day community event and can only be successful with your 
help! Volunteer opportunities are available for the day before and the day of 
Walkathon. Sign up for one or more shifts and still have time to peruse the silent 
auction, enjoy a delicious meal, or play carnival games while the students walk 
the track with their friends. We have separate lists for adults/parents and teens 
(CMS/HHS students). Please make sure you sign up using the correct list.  

Visit ​wvpto.org/walkathon​ and click the appropriate volunteer link. 

Electronic Permission Slips - Sign today! 
You should have received a ​separate email for each child​ and the enclosed 
permission slips each need to be electronically signed and submitted for 
participation in the Walkathon. (Paper permission slips will be available at WAT 
check-in for those who prefer to sign a paper sheet.) 

Your child will not be allowed to participate without a signed permission slip.
 

Friends & Family T-shirt Orders! 
Participating students will receive a free t-shirt at the Walk-a-thon, but 
orders for t-shirts for siblings, parents, and friends are being taken now! 
Order forms were sent home last week and are due by this Friday, 
September 13 by 2:30pm​. Completed forms and payment can be 
dropped off in the WVPTO box in the office or you may place your order 
and pay online at ​www.wvpto.org/wat-t-shirts.html​. 

 
Start Collecting Pledge Donations! 
Pledges may be collected both ​online or in person​ and both methods contribute 
toward a student’s fundraising totals and eligibility for fundraising prizes. Visit 
friends, family, and neighbors to collect in-person pledges. Sponsorship 
envelopes were sent home this week. Check your Thursday/Friday folders! 
Online donations are accepted from September 12th through October 17th 
via Walkstarter.org.​ For online donations: 
→ ​Go to ​westvalley.walkstarter.org​ and click on "My Walkstarter", then "Login" 
→ ​Create a new account, or login with Facebook, Google, LinkedIn, Microsoft 
→ ​Once logged in and on the "My Account" page, fill in "Add Participant" for 

each child. Once a child is added, you cannot remove or modify their name, 
so do this carefully. It is Last Name first. 

→ ​Create the fundraising page by following Steps 1 (PLEDGE), 2 (AVATAR), 
and 3 (PUBLISH).  

→ ​Once you PUBLISH, you should be taken to your child's page and can share 
the page’s URL with family and friends via email or social media. 

→ View guided steps at ​https://www.wvpto.org/links--resources1.html​. 
 

www.wvpto.org/walkathon.html 
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